
Welcome Pastor Jeff Bradburn
Opening Hymn My Hope is Built on Nothing Less #522
United Prayer Dean Macri
Stewardship Call NAD Video
Children’s Story Jennifer Wendt

Praise
Spoken Word Pastor Rodney Payne II

October 7, 2023

It has been said in many different ways by many different 
people across many different times that one of the greatest of 
human needs is to be known.  When a person feels connected 
to others in a way that is authentic it feeds their hearts.  But 
person to person knowing is limited to our humanity.  Did you 
know that God knows you fully and He loves you perfectly?  The 
Bible says that those who love God are known by God.  (I Cor. 
8:3).  Today as we worship God together may you experience a 
connection with the all-knowing and all-loving God.  

Welcome

Worship 9:30am



WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEK

www.facebook.com/beavertonadventist

www.vimeo.com/beavertonsda

Podcast@ iTunes, Google Play, iHeart Search: Beaverton Adventist

www.beavertonsda.com

Sa TODAY
9:30 am Worship Service 

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
6:40 pm Sabbath Ends

S OCT   8

M OCT   9

T OCT   10
9:00 am Community Services

W OCT   11

Th OCT  12
6:30 pm Women’s Bible Study
7:00 pm Adult Bible Study

F OCT   13
6:29 pm Sabbath Begins

Sa OCT   14
9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
6:27 pm Sabbath Ends

Looking for an easy way to download the church 
app and stay in the know? Just scan this qr code  
with your smart phone and follow the instructions 
for iPhone or Android.



1. Sanctuary Flowers The flowers this Sabbath are sponsored by Keziah 
Ouko in celebration of health and a milestone birthday. God is faithful.

2. Ministry Fair Our annual Ministry Fair will take place on TODAY in the 
Fellowship Hall between the worship service and Sabbath school. We 
will have representation from all our amazing church ministries with 
opportunities to get involved and find your calling. As you explore the 
various ministries that serve our congregation, you may also enjoy some 
delightful refreshments. Your presence and participation are key to making 
our church community truly special!

3. Welcome Aurelia Holm! Exciting news! Our dear friends Ian and Katrina 
Holm just welcomed a beautiful baby girl into the world. Sending all our 
prayers, love and congratulations to the new parents on this precious 
addition to their family. Also congratulations to Bruce and Carol Holm on 
the arrival of your precious granddaughter!

4. Looking for Room to Rent A new attendee, Sara Bazor, is lookin for a 
room to rent temporarily so that she can move out of her current living 
situation. If you have a space or know of a place, contact the church office. 

5. Barn Party Time! Let’s get together with our church family for songs, a meal, 
conversation, and fun! Vege-burgers and corn dogs, hay ride, activities for 
kids, and a bon fire. It will be on Sunday, Oct 22nd from 4:00 - 7:00pm at 
Gil and Penny Messenger’s house (12145 Jackson Quarry Rd, Hillsboro 
97124). Maps will be available at the Welcome Desk soon. We are looking 
for a few more to help with set up, serving, and clean-up. Contact Jared 
Ames if you can help @ ames_ja@yahoo.com. 

6. Women’s Ministries Bible Study Women’s Ministry is hosting a 7 week 
Bible study Thursday evenings this fall starting Sept. 21. They will be 
meeting in the Tualatin Room from 6:30-8 pm and going through the book 
“Elijah - Faith & Fire” by Priscilla Shirer. You can purchase the study guide 
from Amazon or contact Chris Altorfer if you’d like to pick  a book up from 
her at church. 

7. ABC Sale The Adventist Book Center’s Fall Case Food & Book Sale is 
October 8 – November 30, 2023. Sale prices are also good for all delivery 
locations. There will be a delivery at Tualatin Valley Academy on Oct. 31. 
Orders must be placed by Oct. 26 for this location. You can also go to www.
abcflyer.com and click the sale flyer link.

8. Seeking Rental An Adventist couple is looking to relocate from Tennessee 
and would like to rent in this area. They are seeking a clean 3 bedroom, 2 
bath detached home. If you know of a place available, contact Jonathan at 
503-423-7213.

ANNOUNCEMENTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
9. Transfer your Membership to Beaverton Has Beaverton SDA Church 

become your new church home? Let us help you get your church 
membership transferred into our congregation! Email the office at office@
beavertonsda.com to notify us that you would like to start the membership 
transfer process. Our clerk will reach out to get things started. 

10. Sponsor a Floral Arrangement Arrangements can be sponsored for 
1st and 3rd Sabbaths each month. Contact Sandra via the app, email at 
sandraduke@gmail.com, or phone at 971-269-6940.

11. Beaverton Adventist Church App UPDATES- If it seems that you are no 
longer receiving notifications from the church app, go to the “hamburger” 
icon (upper left) and select Settings > Notifications and check that the 
desired notification categories are enabled. In particular, the General 
category should be enabled, others are optional. 

12. Happy October Birthdays! A list of October birthdays is available at the 
Welcome Desk. If you notice a birthday missing, please email the church 
office at office@beavertonsda.com



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
 ■ Joanne Marks requests prayer for “a best friend, Jack Porter, was just put 

on lung transplant list. Please pray for necessary treatment & recovery.’’  
She also sends an update:  “my Adventist friends’ grand baby. She finally 
stopped losing weight & starting to gain some! Please keep praying for this 
tiny baby girl. She’s fighting to stay alive.”  (9/24) 

 ■ Linda Fleshman sends in the following  update: “ My daughters eye surgery 
went well. She has very little peripheral vision in her left eye and she will 
be hoping over the next 3 months her vision will improve. Thanks for your 
prayers.”  (9/24) 

 ■ Gary Halbasch is requesting prayer for both his son and mother.  Gary’s 
son, Ryan, living in Tennessee suffered a heart attack on Thursday.  Gary’s 
mother, Lavonne, has learned that that she has a broken bone in her back.  
Pray for healing for both and strength for Gary as he tries to serve his family. 
(9/22)

 ■ More updates, more answers to prayers!  Sallie’s sister, Linda, was 
discharged from the hospital to home.  She remains on antibiotics for a 
diagnosis of diverticulitis.  She is now pain free and feels so much better.  
Her faith is strong.  Sallie’s grandson, Cole, is now healed up and safe to 
play football so he is a happy boy!  Praise God for how He answers prayers.  
(9/21)

 ■ Cindy Mohr requests prayer for her sister, Kathy, who was admitted to the 
hospital Sept 18 for the second time in the last 3 weeks.  She is having 
some heart problems, possibly related to her heart rhythm.  She has a 
new cardiologist and he is making changes to her medications to try and 
control her rhythm.  Please pray for wisdom by her physician and peace and 
courage for Kathy.  (9/19)

 ■ Mary-Anne Morris just sent an update her brother, Aron, up in Canada.   
“Good morning,  Thank you for your text!  My brother  was just discharged 
from the hospital Sept 19.  We are so very thankful for the prayers of our 
church family, on behalf of all my family, please thank everyone for us....”.   
Wow, another wonderful answer to our prayers, God is so good!  (9/19)

 ■ Leslie Villegas has requested that Sharon Nixon be placed on our prayer 
chain.  Sharon begins radiation treatments Sept 18.  She and her husband, 
Mitch, have been attending our church for the past several months.  Sharon 
indicated that she would greatly appreciate the prayers of our team of prayer 
warriors.  Her prayer “is that we all will be permeated with the Holy Spirit 
right now”.  (9/18)



PRAISES & REQUESTS 

PRAYER ALERTS
If you would like to receive Prayer Alerts you can join via two methods at 
this time:
App Option (Best) - Inside the Beaverton Adventist Church app locate the 
’Settings’ menu by touching the 3 horizontal lines on the upper left of your 
screen, choose ’Notifications’ and then toggle to green the ‘Prayer Alert’ 
option.  
Email Option - Send an e-mail to prayergroup+subscribe@beavertonsda.
com and follow the instructions in the confirmation e-mail. 

 ■ Update on Shirley Foster.  Shirley had hip replacement surgery on Sept 1 
and is having a slow recovery.  She has been having quite a bit of pain and 
significant swelling in her right lower leg.  She is to see her doctor today.  
Let’s pray for relief from pain and swelling.  She is also quite discouraged 
and needs our encouragement.  (9/18)

 ■ Prayer requests will remain on the list for three weeks unless an update is 
provided. An update or a request to remain on the list is needed past those 
3 weeks. Thank you.



OCT 2023 SEPT 2023 YTD(SEPT)
Budgeted $28,336 $28,336 $243,024
Received $1,055 $26,010 $236,093
Needed/Surplus $27,281 $2,326 $6,931
NOTE: Tithe money does not fund the $28,336 needed each month 

to operate the local church and its ministries. 
Offering Focus This Week: Local Church Budget
Offering Focus Next Week: Walla Walla University
Called to Grow: $1,248,883 donated

FINANCES

PHASE 2
DEBT REDUCTION

CALLED TO GROW
GROWING TO SERVE

Interest Charged Interest Saved*
* In comparison to the scheduled life of the loan

Original Loan: $575,000 Principal BalancePrincipal Paid

$33,361 $203,482

$
  191,466$

  383,534

Deacon On Duty: Reuben Ness          
David Sturges 

Pastoral Assistants On Duty: Dean Macri
Kellsie Kriegelstein 
Milt Villegas

AdventistGiving.org (Beaverton Adventist Church)




